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Tuesday 25th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Instead of taking part in our usual Race for Life in support of Cancer Research, this year we would like to support Mrs 

Gill and help her to raise as much money as she can for Alzheimer’s Society.  At the end of July, Mrs Gill will take part 

in the South West Coast to Coast Ultra Challenge; where she will be attempting to walk a total of 100km in two days in 

order to raise as much money as she can for a cause that touches so many hearts.  

Pupils across school have been thinking hard about how they would like to raise money for such a wonderful cause 

and have decided on the following: 

Reception and KS1: 

Each pupil will be completing an obstacle course as many times as they can.  This will include various skills such as 

jumping, throwing, skipping, running and balance.  Pupils will be completing this event during the week commencing 

21st June 2021.  

Year 3: 

Each pupil will be taking part in a fitness circuit made up of various tasks designed to incorporate a range of skills such 

as balance, coordination, agility and speed.  Pupils will be completing this event during the week commencing 21st 

June 2021. 

KS2: 

Each class in KS2 will be aiming to cover a total distance of 273.9 miles in a week, the equivalent of travelling from 

Norwood Primary School to Edinburgh.  Pupils will be taking part in this challenge during the week commencing 21st 

June 2021 by completing laps of the school field.  In order to achieve this distance, each pupil will need to complete a 

total of approximately 9 miles – 36 laps of the field.  Pupils can complete these laps in any way they wish- walking, 

running, dancing, skipping or any other method of their choice.  

Pupils have each been given a blank sponsorship form to bring home today and collect sponsors.  Every contribution, 

no matter how big or small, is one step closer to finding a cure.  As a school we would like to do our bit to support 

both a wonderful cause and Mrs Gill.  

If the individual sponsoring the pupil is a UK tax payer, please encourage them to tick the gift aid box on the form. 

This will increase their donation by 25% at no extra cost to the individual.  On this occasion, we will be accepting 

sponsor money into school with the sponsored form by no later than Friday 16th July 2021, therefore giving us time 

to calculate the total amount raised before the end of the school year.  All money will then be sent on together. 

We thank you in advance for your continued support and looking forward to a wonderful week of raising money for 

such a wonderful cause.  

 

Miss M Hodgkins              Mrs D Reynolds 

PE Lead                            Head Teacher 

http://www.norwoodschool.co.uk/

